SIA publishes interim update to the
Manchester Arena Inquiry

The SIA today (15 October 2021) published its interim update to the
Manchester Arena Inquiry. The update outlines the SIA’'s progress on 2
monitored recommendations made by the Inquiry.

The update, submitted by the SIA to the Inquiry on 30 September, has been
published on the Manchester Arena Inquiry website and is now also available
here on GOV.UK.

This follows the SIA’s statement in response to the Manchester Arena Inquiry
Report, published in June.
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